Mandeville High Band Boosters

Student Information Release

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Federal and State laws require permission of a parent/guardian as it pertains to the release of their
student’s name, contact information, and limited identifying when that information is to be shared with
an organization external to a school system. This includes the Mandeville High School Band Boosters, the
organization that supports the band program financially and with volunteers. Information is shared with a
limited number of people such as appropriate board members, committee chairs, uniform volunteers,
chaperones, and others deemed appropriate by band directors.

What information is shared?

e Student and parent name/mailing address/telephone contact numbers/email addresses

e Instrument

e Grade

o Clothing sizes

o Photographs and videos of band activities to be shared in a closed setting, including the
Mandeville High Band Boosters Facebook Group, which is only accessible by parents of MHS
Band students, and slideshows or presentations for use at band events

How will this information be used?

» For purposes of contacting students or parents for band related activities such as chaperone
reminders, scheduling reminders, and emergencies.

¢ For compiling a database of uniform sizes

¢ Concert programs

e Chaperone lists

e Other purposes deemed necessary by band directors.

As parent/guardian of the student named below:

I grant permission for the information above to be shared with the Mandeville High School Band
Boosters

Print Student Name:

Print Parent/Guardian’s Name:

Parent/Guardian’s Signature:

Date:




